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July, 2014 

 

Dear ASE Member: 

This year, the Association for Surgical Education and the Association of Program 

Directors in Surgery are again combining to host Surgical Education Week.  The 

two groups are overlapping their meetings with the APDS meeting April 21-23, 

2015 and the ASE meeting from April 23-25, 2015 at the Westin Hotel, Seattle, 

WA.  April 23
rd

 will be a joint day of programming. 

This year as a way of showing our support for our troops, we would like to invite all 

ACTIVE military ASE members to attend the upcoming meeting and will waive 

their registration fee for the ASE portion of the meeting.  Travel and lodging 

expenses will be the institution’s responsibility.  Registration will need to take 

place before the early bird cut-off date in order to qualify.    

If you wish to receive registration materials or have any further questions about this 

offer, please contact Susan Kepner, ASE Executive Director at 217-529-6503, or by 

email at skepner@surgicaleducation.com. After the first of the year, registration 

materials will be sent out via our list serve and will also be on our website at 

www.surgicaleducation.com. 

I look forward to meeting you at the ASE Annual Meeting, April 23-25, 2015 at the 

Westin Hotel, Seattle, WA. 

Sincerely, 

 

Daniel Jones, MD, MS 

ASE President 

 


